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Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

31" March 2017
Dear Parents
Weekly Newsletter
St Mary’s fundraising for Mary’s Meals

As you will know St Mary’s has previously raised funds for Mary’s Meals and now
each class has taken on the challenge to raise more funds before the end of term.

The children have come up with various ideas of how to raise this money:
Reception Class are having a cake sale at pick up time next Tuesday 4™ April.

Year 1 are having a ‘guess the sweets in the jar’ competition which you can take part in
at drop off and pick up times between Monday 3™ and Thursday 5™ next week.

Year 2 are having a toy sale next Tuesday 4™ April from 3.00 pm.

Year 3 & 4 are working together and are holding a book sale next Monday 3" and on
Wednesday 4™ at pick up time.

If you would like to know more about Mary’s Meals, please go to
https//www. marvsmeals.ore uk/

We hope you will be able to support these fundraising efforts, many thanks.
Athelhampton House Egg Hunt

Athelhampton House is holding their annual Easter Egg Hunt during the Easter holidays
on Friday 14™ April between 10.30 and 4.00 pm.

Entry for children is £3.00 and £7.00 for adults. If you would like further information,
go to www.athelhampion.co.uk
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Free film night — showing ‘Trolls’

As a big thank YOu from the PTA, there is a free film night for pupils on Thursday
27" April. The film “Trolls’ is being shown and we are providing hot chocolate and
snacks.

Doors open at 5.30 pm and the film starts at 5.45 pm. All pupils are welcome; they can
just come along and bring a cushion to sit on!

Due to limited space we request that parents do not stay but that they come back to
collect at 7.30 pm, however, if Reception parents wish to stay, they can use our
Kidszone building while the film is showing. We think the children will enjoy this
evening.

Spring Term

Just a reminder that the Spring Term finishes next Friday 7" April and the children
return for the Summer Term on Monday 24™ April. I hope you have some fun activities
planned for the Easter Holidays.

Many thanks for all your support.

Yours Sincerely

& Faam

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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